From:

To:

Manston Airport

Subject: Manston Airport planning application **Date:** 09 November 2021 16:48:46

Dear Sirs,

In September 2018 I submitted an objection to you regarding your enquires into the proposal to develop Manston airport.

I am sure you are well aware of the outcome of your Inspectorate's advice to the Secretary of State for Transport and to the subsequent Court rulings. I have read the latest independent report commissioned by the Department of Transport which confirms your Inspectorate's findings. I understand that now even further submissions are required. I can only say that I stand by my original submission mentioned above and totally agree with the independent report also mentioned above which sets out the position with excellent clarity.

Please do not allow the Secretary of State for Transport to bulldoze the proposed development at Manston airport through yet again against all professional advice even from his own appointed experts.

Yours faithfully, Mrs. P.J. Porritt